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School Year 2024-2025
Dear Sixth Grade Parents,

We are excited to participate in your child’s growth and learning next year. At Meadows we are proud of the
level of support parents provide to our school programs. One simple way parents have helped out is by
providing some basic supplies. For the next school year there are two types of supplies we are asking you to
donate. First are the personal supplies for your child which should be brought on the first day of school. Please
be sure your child’s name is written on everything. The second donation of supplies we are asking for can be
brought to Back to School Night. These supplies are for general classroom use by the teacher, students, and
other support personnel and volunteers. We are giving you this list now so your family has the option of taking
advantage of back-to-school sales that traditionally take place in July.

On the first day of school each student may bring the following labeled with their name
whenever possible: (No rolling backpacks or pencil boxes please.)

v' 4 2-Pocket Folders with 3 prong fasteners in colors: yellow, blue, red, green

v" 1 single subject spiral notebook

v" Supply of pencils/mechanical pencils with lead refill (Please get plenty to last all year.)

v' 2 sets of markers (1 set broad tip, 1 set fine tip) * All coloring materials must fit in desk-sized pencil

pouch.

v' 1set of colored pencils

v" 5 narrow black felt tip markers for outlining

v' 1 small scissor

v large pencil pouches - Good quality zippered closure

v" 1Ruler

v" headphones or earbuds

v" small white board & small white board eraser (optional)

v' Expo dry-erase markers (thin)

We would appreciate donations of the following items for classroom use:

v" Highlighters

v" Glue Sticks v’ Sticky Notes

v" Thin Black felt-tip pens (Flair/Sharpie) v" Index cards

v" Facial Tissue v" Pencils (pre-sharpened Ticonderoga or
v" Baby Wipes (unscented) Office Depot)

v" Individual sized transparent tape v" Erasers (both pencil top and large block)

Supply support is appreciated throughout the year. If you are able to provide extra materials for students who
may not be able to purchase their own, please send those extra supplies to the classroom teacher. Items like dry
erase markers, pencils, and facial tissues (especially during the cold season and allergy season) are frequently
needed. A donation letter from our PTSA is available in the stack tray outside the school office for your own
records. Thank you in advance for your support of our school!

Janette Van Gelderen, Principal, and the Sixth Grade Team
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